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8th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Since the closure of Rubery Nursery’s After School provision, which I know many of our parents 
relied upon, we have been searching for a supplier who can provide this valuable service at our 
school to those families who require it.  
 
Before the holidays, we found a supplier who agreed to commence providing this paid for service 
at our school from Monday 12th September. Yesterday however, this company pulled out of this 
agreement, due to them being unable to recruit sufficient staff to lead this provision. This is really 
disappointing to us as a school and to those families who may have been hoping to use this 
service.  
 
As a school, we will continue to investigate other potential providers for this service and we will 
keep you informed of any progress we make in this regard. 
 
My apologies for the inconvenience that this may cause some of you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher  
 
  
 
 


